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McDonald, David S

From: Shawn Benteau <shawn.benteau@gmail.com>
Sent: October-29-14 6:35 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 60

To whom it may concern 

I am a 21 year old Nova Scotian. I started smoking when I was 16. Addiction is very common among my family 
and I was sure I'd never be able to kick the cigarette habit. Then I found vaping and suddenly I can get those 20 
years at the end of my life back. Throttling the availability of vaping and decently flavoured liquid will 
inevitably end up taking those 20 years back from me, at your discretion.  

Respectfully,  
Shawn Benteau  


